
Thank you for selecting the McCormick Arts Council at the Keturah (MACK) as your local
501(c)(3) non-profit organization. The MACK operates exclusively for charitable and
educational purposes. Please review with your personal financial / tax advisor to select the
best option to maximize your need. Every gift matters and helps our organization deliver
our mission to our deserving community. Your charitable contribution is tax deductible.

Our charitable giving information is:

Organization Legal Name: McCormick Arts Council at the Keturah, Inc.
EIN/TIN: 57-0788937
DUNS: 94-983-2653

Organization Mailing / Physical Address and Contact Information:

PO Box 488 / 115 S. Main St.
McCormick, SC 29835
(864) 852-3216 / (864) 602-0331
mccormickarts@gmail.com
www.mccormickarts.org

About our Organization:

The MACK’s mission is to advance the arts in our communities. We exist to serve as the
visionary leader for the arts in our communities, stimulate and promote the arts, increase
access to the arts and produce arts programming for the benefit of community members.
Our organization is headquartered in McCormick, South Carolina and primarily serves the
surrounding region. The MACK actively participates in economic and tourism
development initiatives using assets, resources and includes the stewardship of the
historic Keturah Hotel.

The McCormick Arts Council at the Keturah (MACK) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization
that operates from the Historic Keturah Hotel and serves the extended community of
McCormick, South Carolina. The MACK was established on December 6, 1984 and opened
its doors to provide quality programming to the public in 1985.

Your charitable contribution is tax deductible. Please contact Heather McNally at
864-602-0331 or mccormickarts@gmail.com for more information or an appointment.

Thank you for your support!
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